From: Ross Geller

To: Jen Gilbert; cray@appliedplanning.com
Subject: Fwd: Project No. PLN17-20015

Date: Monday, February 26, 2018 2:56:02 PM
Ross S. Geller

Applied Planning, Inc.

Begin forwarded message:

From: Eric Norris <Enorris@eastvaleca.gov>
Date: February 26, 2018 at 14:54:41 PST

To: "rgeller@appliedplanning.com™ <rgeller@appliedplanning.com>
Cc: Mark Teague <mteague@placeworks.com>, Bob Stark
<bstark@mbakerintl.com>

Subject: FW: Project No. PLN17-20015

FYI

Eric Norris

Planning services provided through Michael Baker International
City of Eastvale

12363 Limonite Ave., Suite 910

Eastvale, CA 91752

www.EastvaleCA.gov

951.361.0900 office

530.574.4875 cell

Facebook | Twitter

Community ~ Pride ~ Prosperity

Please note that email correspondence with the City of Eastvale, along with
attachments, may be subject to the California Public Records Act, and therefore may
be subject to disclosure unless otherwise exempt.

From: Leif Lovegren <|lovegren@riversidetransit.com>
Date: Monday, February 26, 2018 at 1:47 PM

To: Eric Norris <Enorris@eastvaleca.gov>

Subject: Project No. PLN17-20015

Eric,


mailto:jgilbert@appliedplanning.com
mailto:cray@appliedplanning.com
mailto:Enorris@eastvaleca.gov
mailto:rgeller@appliedplanning.com
mailto:rgeller@appliedplanning.com
mailto:mteague@placeworks.com
mailto:bstark@mbakerintl.com
https://bl2prd0511.outlook.com/owa/redir.aspx?C=QHMVknp1GESp4nB3w7ilY45brgWnSs8IPb9zEbleWxcp5mJgt5HSspMQCKhi9qvqWgk7JD2siXU.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.eastvaleca.gov%2f
https://bl2prd0511.outlook.com/owa/redir.aspx?C=QHMVknp1GESp4nB3w7ilY45brgWnSs8IPb9zEbleWxcp5mJgt5HSspMQCKhi9qvqWgk7JD2siXU.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.facebook.com%2fCityofEastvaleCA
https://bl2prd0511.outlook.com/owa/redir.aspx?C=QHMVknp1GESp4nB3w7ilY45brgWnSs8IPb9zEbleWxcp5mJgt5HSspMQCKhi9qvqWgk7JD2siXU.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.twitter.com%2fCityEastvaleCA
mailto:llovegren@riversidetransit.com
mailto:Enorris@eastvaleca.gov

In response to the Notice of Preparation of a Draft EIR for Project No. PLN17-20015,
Lewis Retail and Civic Center, RTA would recommend that transit consideration be
included in the DEIR in the form of an ADA-compliant bus stop along northbound
Hamner Ave, north of Schleisman Rd. While there is not currently transit service along
this segment of Hamner Ave, an increase in employment density and activity in the
area as a result of this project could warrant additional transit services, or realignment
of existing RTA services in Eastvale. RTA would be happy to provide additional
recommendations and/or specifications regarding the inclusion of transit as this
development moves forward.

Regards,

Leif Lovegren

Planning Analyst

Riverside Transit Agency

p: 951.565.5134 | e: llovegren@riversidetransit.com
Website | Eacebook | Twitter | Instagram

1825 Third Street, Riverside, CA 92507

This email has been scanned by the Riverside Transit Agency Email Security System.


mailto:llovegren@riversidetransit.com
http://www.riversidetransit.com/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Riverside-Transit-Agency/115244955153960
http://twitter.com/rtabus
http://instagram.com/riversidetransit?ref=badge

